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Good Day,

My name is Sara Oxton.  I live at 1798 Blair Avenue in Saint Paul.  I am writing in
response to the invitation for public comment on a noise variance requested by
Dalton Outlaw for Saturday, June 26, 2021.  I am strongly in favor of granting this
variance to Mr. Outlaw.

The Co-Motion: Center for Movement is approximately 500 yards from my home. 
Since its founding, I have observed the Center as a force for good in the
neighborhood.  The Center brings in people from all walks in the community.  It
provides a welcoming and nurturing environment, inclusive of physical activities for
children and mentoring relationships for young adults.

The event on June 26, as I understand it, continues this mission of inclusion.  I am
confident that any noise will not be a disturbance in the neighborhood.  Rather, it will
be a signal of celebration and community.

I encourage the City to grant this variance.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sara Oxton  
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